
Thank you for your 

donation through 



Reporte Julio- Septiembre 2021

During this period we helped 8 elderly people to
undergo surgery.

In the locality we have serious economic
problems, many of these problems are due to the
lack of jobs and other situations derived from the
global pandemic that we are still living.

We ask our GlobalGiving donors to continue
their support, many people are still waiting for
your help to be operated, no matter the amount,
any amount adds up, together we will make it
possible for more seniors to live the last stage of
their lives with dignity and with a better.

Thank you for joining the cause, our
grandparents need you.

ACREC



Mrs. Graciela

Mrs. Graciela, 65 years old, from Yautepec, Morelos,

lives with her 78 year old sister, they both help each

other, they never married and have no children, they

only have a relative who occasionally supports them

with food.

Mrs. Graciela is asthmatic and suffers from some age-

related ailments. At the beginning of this year, Mrs.

Graciela's vision was very affected, when she went to

the ACREC Clinic she was diagnosed with senile

cataract in both eyes, for that reason Mrs. Graciela

underwent surgery in July.

Currently Mrs. Graciela has substantially improved

her visual quality which allows her to perform her

daily activities with greater security.

Mrs. Graciela is grateful to the donors who take the

courtesy to help other people even without knowing

them.



July, 8 2021

I thank you for your support in making my left eye surgery possible.

Thank you and may God reward your generosity shown for the present.

God bless you and multiply your kindness and money.

Sincerely

Graciela



Mrs. Lorenza

July 15, 2021

Thank you very much for your

support that you have given

us, may God bless you and may

you continue to provide

support to many people in

need.

Sincerely

Lorenza



Mr. Carlos Alberto

July 5, 2021

Thank you for the

support received to be 

able to continue with

my surgery treatment.

Sincerely

Carlos Alberto



Mrs. Guillermina

I hereby express

my gratitude for

the support of the

acrec clinic as it is

a means that has

allowed me to see

better.

Sincerely

Mrs. Guillermina



Mrs. Filiberta

July 14, 2021

I appreciate the financial

support for my surgery, thank

you very much for this

support, may the Lord bless

you and may you continue

saving lives.

Sincerely Filiberta



Mr. Raymundo

I thank you for the

support you are giving

me since it was difficult

for me to raise the money

for the surgery and I

thank you again for the

help.

Reynaldo



Mrs. Celerina

July 1st 2021

Good afternoon, I am 

writing to the ACREC 

Ophthalmology Clinic, that 

you have helped me with 

this discount for my 

operation, I thank you very 

much because this way, I 

will be able to have my 

surgery, otherwise it would 

not be possible, thank you 

very much.

Sincerely

Celerina


